


 

 

 

We have only been involved with investigating the supply of a highly specialised zinc coated 

galvanised steel coil that demands a Z600 coating thickness since September 2012 and our export 

partner SPLCO – South Polar Lights Steel (Shanghai) Co., Ltd is the only Chinese manufacturer 

able to properly meet this specification. We feel that the preliminary dumping margins indicated in 

3.5.2 Figure 1 – “selected non cooperating exporters” to be unfair as our export partner was not 

contacted or investigated, in fact they have not exported this material to Australia in the 

investigation period 1 July 2001 – 30 June 2012. 

 

We believe the current import duties from China remain unchanged and suggest that any increase 

to the rates would allow the domestic supplier to have a monopoly in the Australian marketplace 

and be potentially disastrous for Australian manufacturing.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at any time to discuss this matter 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Stephen Condon 

Director 
M +61 7 (0)413767104 
Email: scondon@unitedindsupply.com  

  
 
 


